
Head of School’s message 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I hope that in these difficult times you are all well.  I am sure that 
you are aware of the increases in cases of Covid 19 and as a result, a 
number of local schools are having to close classes where there are 
confirmed cases.  In the event of a confirmed case in school, we will 
make contact with Public Health England and they will advise of the 
next steps.  I will inform you as soon as possible thereafter.  If a year 
group does have to go into isolation, home learning will be provided 
either through our school portal or via Microsoft Teams.  Children 
will be expected to complete all work set unless they are unwell.  
We will communicate with your via text message, email and the 
school website.  It is therefore vital that we have your up-to-date 
telephone numbers and email address.  Contact information sheets 
will be sent to you today and there is also a form that you can 
amend your details online here—https://forms.office.com/Pages/
DesignPage.aspx?
origin=shell#FormId=uLJp0RFUT0Gsne6JV67DqtWE_NJuY0NMn2Q93reNb_9UQkt
YNDJUQUVNWVMyQVQyTzgyOFBDMTVRNC4u  

Complaint from our neighbours at Scholars Close—please do not 
park on the corner of the road.   This is causing a hazard to both mo-
torists and pedestrians.  There is ample parking along the road and 
on neighbouring roads.   

On a final note, unfortunately there have been a couple of occa-
sions recently where parents have been arguing and using inappro-
priate language when collecting their children.  We understand that 
conflicts arise but under no circumstances should parents be 
shouting and using inappropriate language in front of the children.  
If you do have an issue with an incident that has occurred in school 
then please speak to your child’s class teacher rather than approach 
another parent. 

Proverbs 16:24  

Gracious words are like a honeycomb, 
sweetness to the soul and health to the 
body.  

Dates for your diary                           

September 

1st & 2nd—TEACHER TRAINING DAYS 

3rd—First day of Autumn term 

October 

23rd—Break up for half term 

WB 26th—Half term 

December 

18th—Break up for Christmas holiday 

 

Contact Us 
St Michael’s C E Primary Academy 

Piers Road 
Handsworth 
Birmingham 

B21 0UX 
0121 554 7818 

enquiry@stmich21.bham.sch.uk 
parents@stmich21.bham.sch.uk 

Covid 19 
If you, your child or anyone in your household is 
experiencing any of the following symptoms do 
not send your child into school and call 111 for 

St Michael’s Newsletter—18.9.2020 

Deadline for applying for a secondary school 

place is 31st October 2020.  You must apply 

online at https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/

info/20119/school_admissions/1778/

apply_for_secondary_school_year_7_place  

If  you require support, please speak to 

Mrs Harvey. 

Year 6 parents 
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Childline  0800 1111 

Women’s Aid—0808 800 0028  Text: 

1800 1080 8800 0028 

Pause (Mental health support) 0300 

300 0099 

School: parents@stmich21.bham.sch.uk 

NHS  111 

Please send your child into school wearing outside PE kit (Black/dark tracksuit, white t-shirt, black joggers 

or leggings  and trainers. 

Face masks should be worn to drop your child 

off to school.  Children should take their masks 

off at the school gate.  They can then put them 

back on when you collect them at home time.  

Children do not need to wear a mask during the 

school day.   


